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From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0212
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 3:22:26 PM


From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 10:49 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 


The Ontario Energy Board


-- Comment date --
2021-02-03


-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0212


-- Name --
Renata Tejada


-- Phone --


-- Company --


-- Address --


-- Comments --
While I understand that providing a service costs money, the service charges for natural gas make up the highest
amount of my bill.


My family makes every effort to ensure that our household is efficient to ensure we do not over use or waste this
resource. Yet, despite our efforts we pay more each month on the service charges vs. the actual natural gas we use.


Please strongly consider not increase service charges to the consumer. And now that Covid is part of our lives, we
spend more money on natural gas needs (and electricity) while we stay at home.


Thank you for your time.


-- Attachment --
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